
July 9, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mr. Adam Teitzman, Clerk 

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Re: Docket No. 20200157-TP – Viasat Carrier Services, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

This letter follows up the filing made on July 6, 2020, on behalf of Viasat Carrier Services, Inc. 

(“Viasat”) to submit the Company’s officer affidavit attesting to the Company’s use of High Cost 

support received in Florida.   

At the request of Commission Staff, Viasat requests to withdraw the initial filing and affidavit 

because Viasat’s ETC authority is governed by the FCC and not the Florida Public Service 

Commission.  For that reason, Viasat will self-certify High Cost use of funds directly with the FCC. 

Viasat respectfully requests that this withdrawal be granted. 

If you have any questions , please don’t hesitate to me at (703) 714-1324 or via email at 
map@commpliancegroup.com. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Marsha A Pokorny 

On behalf of Viasat Carrier Services, Inc. 

mailto:map@commpliancegroup.com



